## Town of Bath Tree Board

## Minutes and the second of the

## November 20, 2021

Members Present: The Tree Board convened at 5:00PM. Board members present were Kate Lehman, Rebecca MacLeod, Dave O'Connell, and Andy Swaim.

Preview of the Minutes: The minutes of the October 16, 2024, meeting were reviewed and approved by common consent.

Persons Before the Tree Board: Craig Deane took part in the discussions.

2025 Demonstration City Grant: Board member Lehman is working with Bre to contacte Miss Utility prior to planting recently purchased trees.

Fairfax Green Blue Spruce: The last payment to Bartlett's Tree Experts is ready to be posted.

Water Plant Trees: Possible removal and replacement of the trees will be considered prior to the next grant application.

Tree City Application: Board member Lehman is working on the application, which has a deadline of December 31.

Treasurer's Report: During the past month, the Tree Board account has had 2 credits: a \$132.00 Donation from Berkeley Springs Pride, and \$22.90 in interest. There was one debit: \$1632.00 to Sunny Meadows for a DCG 2025 tree purchase. The current Tree Board account balance is \$5648.55.

Next Meeting: The next meeting of the Tree Board will be on December 18, 2024, at 5:00PM.

Approved by common consent 12-18-24 Asstran Sugar